
Mike J. Molina

From: Summer Bradbury <summerbradbury@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 7:09 PM
To: Mike J. Molina; Kelly King; Keani N. Rawlins
Subject: Appointment of Planning Director, GET-i
Attachments: Appointment of Planning Director, GET-i.pdf

Aloha Kelly, Mike and Keani,

Re: Appointment of Planning Director, GET-I,

I hope this email finds you well. Thank you for all of your hard work and contributions within our community. I
am writing in support of Michele McLean for the Planning Director, GET-I position.

I feel Ms. McLean is a tremendous asset to the County and deeply cares for the work she carries out. As a
Maui born and raised resident, it is comforting knowing Ms. McLean would steward the Planning Department
with conscientiousness, intelligence, and integrity. I feel she has made herself very accessible and handles
matters responsively. With her experience and astuteness, I feel she would be the ideal individual to fill this
role.

Thank you for your attention on this important matter.

Warmly,
Summer Bradbury
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January22, 2019
Aloha Kelly, Mike and Keani,

Re: Appointment of Planning Director, GET-i,

I hope this email finds you well. Thank you for all of your hard work and contributions within our
community. I am writing in support of Michele McLean for the Planning Director, GET-I
position.

I feel Ms. McLean is a tremendous asset to the County and deeply cares for the work she
carries out. As a Maui born and raised resident, it is comforting knowing Ms. McLean would
steward the Planning Department with conscientiousness, intelligence, and integrity. I feel she
has made herself very accessible and handles matters responsively. With her experience and
astuteness, I feel she would be the ideal individual to fill this role.

Thank you for your attention on this important matter.

With Appreciation,
Summer Bradbury


